
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 8/12/2014 12:49:14 PM
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: Following up on our meeting last week

Ken

We discussed our plan to file pressure restoration applications for Lines 148 and 1024-01, and I 
believe you were going to designate someone on your team to be the contact for initial sharing 
of information.

We’d like to get started soon to start the records review process, so please let me and Larry 
know when you have designee.

Thanks Ken.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

t)pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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